September 13, 1988

Mr. A, Bert Davis

Regional Administrator

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 111

799 Roosevelt Road

Glen Ellyn, IL. 601137

Subject: Byron Station Fitness for Duty Allegations
NRC Docket Nos. 50-454 and 50-455

Reference: (a) Letter from C, Norelius to Cordel]l Reed
dated July 29, 1988

Dear Mr. Davi.st

Reference (a) informed Commonwealth Edison of a fitness for duty
allegation at Byron Station received by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Region III. (NRC allegation 88-A-0087). An investigation was performed and
is contaioed in Attachment "A",

In a telephone call on August 25, 19088, with Mr, J. Creed,

Commonvealth Edison requested an extension for this response, At that time an
extension until September 15, 1988, was granted,

The attachment to this letter contains information which is exempt
from public disclosure according to 10CFR 2.790(a)(7).

Please address any questions concerning this matter to this office.
Very truly yours,
P4 C/,/.W ]

R. A,./Chrezanowski
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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